
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 9:35:19 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, December 31, 2022 10:29 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-12-31

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Tasha Cooper

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
People CANNOT afford any higher prices for anything, let alone on their Enbridge bill. This is getting ridiculous
and will hurt many people, regardless of their income. Please, do not allow these increases!

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




